
February 28, 2019 

To: Oregon State Legislature, Senate Committee on Health Care Re: Support for HB 3063 
Honorable Chair and Committee Members, 

Hello, my name is Bryan Langley. I am not in favor of HB 3063 which would take away my right to have 
free choice in vaccinations. This is not an emergency and should not be approved.  I as a parent know 
what is best for my children and the State should not be in the business of raising children, this is my job 
and one that I take very seriously.  I should be allowed to make the determination of when and/or if my 
child should receive vaccinations, which ones and to what level.   

I thank you for taking the time to read and consider my comments.  

Sincerely,  

Bryan Langley 

Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and 
any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 
Yahoo. 

 


